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Fortess Grove

NW5 2HD

12/05/2017  14:38:282017/1948/P COMMNT Tania Voaden The proposed roof extension, by reason of its location, bulk, form and height in a terrace 

unaltered by roof extensions, would harm the appearance of the building and the character of 

the roofscape in this mews and the character and appearance of the Kentish Town 

Conservation Area. The small house has already received planning for a side extension and a 

basement - the addition of a roof extension seem unnecessary for the purposes of providing a 

family home. There is a symmetry between the terrace of no. 21 and 22 that would be entirely 

altered by this extension. As neighbours, we object to the planning proposal.
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